
 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

the 

Sage Hills Weekly 
Educating all students to recognize and achieve their highest potential. 

Sage Hills Testing Information 
During the month of January student reading levels are being 
assessed using the DRA (Developmental Reading Assessment).  
This assessment is taken three times each year (Fall, Winter, 
and Spring) to help guide classroom reading instruction.  The 
SAGE Writing assessment will begin February 2nd and go 
through February 20th.  The other portions of the SAGE testing 
will begin after Spring Break on April 13th. 

Martin Luther 
King Day 
January 19th 

1st Grade Field 
Trip 
January 23rd 
1st Grade is going 
to the aquarium. 

Parent Teacher 
Conferences 
February 4th & 5th  
Scheduling through 
Skyward will be 
available soon. 

J A N U A R Y  1 2 ,  2 0 1 5  

Lost & Found 
It is that time of year again 
and our lost & found bin is 

bursting at the seams.  We 
would like to get as many of the 
items back to the correct homes 

as possible.  If your child has 
been missing that favorite jacket 

or can’t find their new gloves 
remind them to check the lost & 
found in the GYM.  At the end 
of January we will be clearing 

out the lost and found and 
donating it to those in need. 

NO SCHOOL – 
next Monday 

Kindergarten 
Registration 

Kindergarten Registration for 
the 2015-16 school year will be 

on Tuesday, February 10th 
from 8:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
Please check your child’s 

backpack for a flier that was 
sent home last week with details 

and instructions. 


